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I support efforts to improve housing affordability but this isn’t the way to do it.  This is 

another assault on good land use principles and will do little to achieve reduced 

housing costs. I am particularly concerned with the predictable effect on historic 

preservation in the name of development expediency.  

Roger Irvin 


